
 

Finance Committee Meeting Report 

August 16, 2018 
In Attendance: Roger Nagel, Kevin Leverson, Steve Haas, Aaron Strap, Lance 

Klassen, Connie Zoerink 

Financial Statement Review 
The July 2018 financial statements appear to be in line with expectations and 

the committee recommends approval. 

 

Finance Committee Candidate Introductions 
Three candidates interested in joining the finance committee shared their 

professional background and reasons for interest in membership.  Invitations to 

join the committee will be sent on Monday, August 20th. 


